
   

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

WWW: 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is good to see a growing number of families returning to the practice of 

Mass at the weekends. The gift of Jesus in the Holy Eucharist makes a 

difference in our lives and keeps us bound to our faith. Please make every 

effort to come to Mass with your children. Saturday Vigil Mass 5pm. 

Sunday Masses at 8.30am, 10am and 12 noon. We look forward to seeing 

you and welcoming you this weekend. 

                                   God bless you all Fr Jonathan & Fr Marco

http://www.holysoul.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk
https://youtu.be/YuRrQ5wmGdE


 

 



 



 

 

 

 

https://peacemakers.org.uk/


https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pngfind.com%2Fmpng%2FiRxmoJo_free-sports-clipart-for-parties-crafts-school-projects%2F&psig=AOvVaw3MIHfReH86aQMDhPmILkPU&ust=1616141014340000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJCbutewue8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD




 

 

          

 

 


